Guy Merckx

I am strongly in support of the Scrubber Waste Discharge Ban amendment for Puget Sound, and I
urge all those meeting about this issue to adopt it.

This would secure permanent protection for this high traffic inlet that is home to some of the most
threatened marine species — like orcas and Chinook salmon.

Sincerely,
GUY MERCKX



